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        July 21, 2014  

 

 

 

Honorable Mayor and 

 Common Council Members 

 

Re: Resolution declaring portion of former Park Plaza property located on Barron Island to be declared 

as surplus and authorizing sale of said property. 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

 

The Board of Public Works considered the above matter at their meeting on July 21, 2014 and recommended 

the same be adopted with an amendment authorizing the City Engineer and Legal to do whatever necessary 

to eliminate any existing easements. 

 

 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

 

 

       Timothy Kabat  

       President 

 

/nme 
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